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15th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you next week as you join us for our Sports mornings followed by 

a picnic lunch.  Just a reminder, the sports mornings are being held on the following dates:- 

 

Reception – Monday 20th May at 10.30 am 

Year 1 – Thursday 23rd May at 10.45 am 

Year 2 – Wednesday 22nd May at 10.45 am 

 

After your children have taken part in all the physical activities, they will then return to the classrooms to 

use the toilet, wash their hands a collect their packed lunch.  Hot lunches will still be provided for those 

children who have ordered one, and will be served in a take away container suitable for eating outside.  

While they are collecting their lunch, you can find an area of the field to sit ready for them to join you.  You 

may bring blankets to sit on if you wish. 

 

At approximately 11.45 for Reception and approximately 12.15 pm for Years 1 and 2, the children will then 

lead out and find where you are sitting if you are able to be there, or they will sit with their teachers to eat 

their lunch.  It is very important that you do not share food with other children so that we can be sure the 

safety of all of our children due to allergies and intolerances.  We also ask that your child (and any siblings) 

sit down with you for the duration of the lunch and do not run around the playing field.  The picnic lunches 

should last for about half an hour. 

 

Please ensure that your child has the correct outdoor PE kit with plimsolls or trainers that fit!!    It may well 

be hot and sunny - if so, please apply sun cream before school, and send your child with a sunhat and a 

named water bottle.  The children should have their PE kit in school so will get changed into their kit when 

they arrive in the morning. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sally Dreckmann 

Headteacher 

 


